
Subject: Please Support Senate Bill 210 – Restore Confidence and Accessibility in Oregon 
Elections 

Dear Senators Jama, Bonham, Golden, Manning Jr., and Thatcher, 

I am writing today to express my strong support for Senate Bill 210, which proposes a return to 
single-day in-person voting while still allowing vote-by-mail for those who cannot vote in 
person. 

This bill strikes an important balance between ensuring election integrity and maintaining 
accessibility. In-person voting on a single day fosters public confidence by providing 
transparency and consistency in the electoral process. At the same time, allowing those with 
legitimate barriers to apply for a vote-by-mail ballot ensures that no voter is disenfranchised. 

SB 210 encourages civic participation while helping restore public trust in our elections. Many 
Oregonians want a voting process that feels secure and standardized, without losing the 
flexibility that mail-in voting offers for those with health, travel, or accessibility concerns. 

Please consider voting yes on Senate Bill 210. Oregon has long been a leader in voting 
innovation—this bill represents a thoughtful step forward in strengthening our democratic 
process. 

Thank you for your time and public service. 

Gregg and Sandra Kellogg 
Keizer, Oregon 


